
 

 

June 27, 2023 
 
The General Manager,                                                                                                  
Pakistan Stock Exchange Ltd., 
Stock Exchange Building, 
Stock Exchange Road, 
Karachi.                                                                                          
 
 
 

 

Subject: Notice under Section 159(4) of the Companies Act, 2017 - Election of Directors 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
We are pleased to enclose a copy of the Notice under Section 159(4) of the Companies Act, 2017 
regarding election of directors of the Company which will be published in Business Recorder 
and Daily Dunya newspapers (Karachi, Lahore, and Islamabad editions) on Monday, July 03, 2023. 
 
You may please inform the TRE certificate Holders of the Exchange accordingly. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Ahsan Iqbal 
Company Secretary      
 
 
Cc:  
Executive Director/HOD 
Surveillance, Supervision and Enforcement Department 
Securities & Exchange Commission of Pakistan 
NIC Building, 63 Jinnah Avenue, Blue Area 
Islamabad. 



 
 

 


